
225 Winter Hill PI., 

Powell, OH 43065 

To: Public Utilities Commislon of Ohio 

Re: Case number 13-2385-E5P-

i recently came across some satellite maps showing the air polluttion areas world wide. It 

identified lots of areas in China which have high levels of Air polluttion and supprisingly in 

North America it showed Ohio River Valley contains the highest level of polluttion in U.S.A., not 

Los Angeles as 1 previously thought. As a resident of Ohio, I am deeply concerned. 

1 would like to see AEP increase their renewable energy and energy efficiency programs. Ohio 

should reduce using coal as a main electric generating source. There is so much unutilized wind 

energy in the region. Our goverment should adoptijnd promote more wind generated energy 

solutions. 

Secondly, AEP should be encouraging energy efficiency, not punishing customers who reduce 

their ussge. 

Sincerely, 

Jianqin Hu ^ 
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